
HERBICIDE-FREE CAL 

CAMPAIGN

REDUCE
By working with the grounds managers on campus, we have
gotten the carcinogenic herbicide Ranger banned from the Clark Kerr
Beach Volleyball Courts, and then went on to get all herbicides
(including Surflan and Turflon) banned from Memorial Glade and
Faculty Glade. In June, with the help of a 10k grant, a representative
from Beyond Pesticides visited Berkeley to teach the groundskeepers
how to maintain an herbicide-free campus. 

Our signage and stickers will engage the community
to ensure this project will maintain interest and
support until its completion. 

WORK DAYS

ENGAGE

 
By: Mackenzie Feldman (Global Food Initiative Student

Ambassador) and Bridget Gustafson 
Making the green spaces on the campus of UC Berkeley chemical-free

We planned two community work days that involved  20+
students working alongside the groundskeepers of Cal to
prepare the foundation of an herbicide- free Cal  through

sheet mulching and weeding. 


